16 June 2025

Dear Superintendent Bill Cornell,

As always, I hope this message finds you well.

It is with a heavy heart that I submit my resignation from my upcoming position as the secondary head teacher at Perryville School for the 2025–26 school year.

Two weeks ago, my husband experienced a serious medical emergency. While he is now recovering well, this event has led us to reconsider our plans. Given the remoteness of Perryville and the limited access to emergency medical care, I feel it is in my family's best interest to remain closer to specialized services at this time.

This was not an easy decision. I was genuinely excited about joining the Lake and Peninsula team and contributing to the Perryville community. I am grateful for the opportunity and the trust you placed in me.

Wishing you and the district a successful school year ahead.

Warm regards,

Dmitrieva Antal